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RESTRICTED 

 
This collection is available at The State Historical Society of Missouri.  If you would like 
more information, please contact us at shsresearch@umsystem.edu. 
 
INTRODUCTION 
 Newsletters and instructional guides for improving the image of women in the 
media. 
 
DONOR INFORMATION 
 The records were donated to the University of Missouri by Media Watch through 
Lori Lynn Turner, Assistant Director of Media Watch, on 29 July 1993 (Accession No. 
5340).  An addition was made on 6 October 1993 by Lori Lynn Turner (Accession No. 
5367). 
 
RESTRICTIONS 
 The donor retains copyright. 
 
SCOPE AND CONTENT NOTE 

The collection consists of  Media Watch newsletters, covering the years 1987-
1992, and two video cassettes, Don’t be a TV: Television Victim, and Warning: The 
Media May Be Hazardous To Your Health.  The videos are accompanied by two 
instructional guide books written by Ann J. Simonton, 1993. 
 
FOLDER LIST 
 
f. 1-2 Media Watch newsletters, 1987-1992 
f. 3 Teacher and parent guide to Don’t Be a TV: Television Victim,1993 ; 

Instructor’s guide to Warning: The Media May Be Hazardous To Your 
Health, 1993 

v.c. 1 Don’t be a TV: Television Victim, 1993 
v.c. 2 Warning: The Media May Be Hazardous To Your Health, 1993 
 
INDEX TERMS 
  

Subject Folders Other 
Media Watch 1-3 v.c. 1, 2 
National Women and Media Collection 1-3 v.c. 1, 2 
Women--Violence against 1-3 v.c. 1, 2 
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